
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
  

   
  

  
 

 
 

 

   
 

    
 

 
 

 
  

   
 

  

 

  
 

 

 

July 31, 2023 
Marsh Street Centre 

187 Marsh St., P.O. Box 307 
Clarksburg, ON   N0H2 P0 

Town of the Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street 
Thornbury, ON 
N0H 2P0 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Board of Directors of the Marsh Street Community Centre to request 
an extension of the existing Loan Agreement between the Town of the Blue Mountains and the Marsh 
Street Community Centre. 

In 2021, the Town entered into a loan agreement with the Marsh Street Centre for up to $100,000.  This 
agreement was extended until December 31, 2023.  As we are about to embark on costly building 
renovations, we would appreciate extending this loan under the current terms until December 31, 2024. 

If you need any additional information, please let me know. 

Thank you for your consideration and ongoing support. 

Robert Brown 
President, Marsh Street Centre 




